The Williamsburg Library Board of Trustees met on March 20, 2023.   Trustees present were Heitmann, Wichmann, Engel, Hall, Kraushaar, Carr, Claypool , Nuehring and Gragg.   Also present was Briana White, library director, and Anne Zalenski, council representative.

Meeting called to order by Vice President Kraushaar.  

Motion by Hall, seconded by Claypool to approve agenda.  Motion carried

Motion by Carr, seconded by Claypool to approve board meeting minutes.  Motion carried.

The director reported that The Red Cedar group will be performing at the library with the library foundation covering the cost.

At the Iowa County Library meeting discussion was held on disaster plans.  The library director reported that she is working on a disaster plantfor the library.

The director further reported that the Williamsburg library will be hosting the director roundtable on May 18th.

There were no reports from the personnel, policy or budget committees.

Review of Chapter _____ of the Trustee Handbook was held.

There being no further business, meeting was adjourned.

Kathryn Heitmann, Secretary
